

P.O. Box 29, 107 Gandy Ave. Dunning, NE 68833

Superintendent: J.D. Furrow

Phone: 308-538-2224 Fax: 308-538-2228

November 1, 2022

Dear Sandhills Parents,

One of the requirements for being a Title I school is that the district must inform parents if there are any teachers who are teaching in your school system who are not fully certified in the courses they are teaching. The purpose of this letter is to comply with Title I requirements and to inform parents that the following courses are being taught by a teacher with an active certificate, but not a certificate for the classes they are teaching.

Jr. High and High School Physical Education

Jr. High and High School Art

Parents always have the right to know the certification standing of their child's teachers. If you have any questions regarding teachers and their certified qualifications, please contact J.D. Furrow / Superintendent at, phone: 308-538-2224 or email: jd.furrow@sandhillsknights.org

Sincerely,

J.D. Furrow Superintendent